Hi Debbie,

Thank you for allowing Turf Tec of WNY the opportunity to participate in your landscaping bid for the
2021 season.

We take pride in every job we have completed since 1983 and look forward to forming a great
partnership with Iskalo Development for years to come. If you are unfamiliar with the work we provide,
we encourage you to visit some of our customers properties, such as: Eastview Plaza, Boulevard
Consumer Square, and Cabelas Crossing. These properties exemplify the work we do on every job.

Our mission is to always be one step ahead and we accomplish this by excellent communication with our
customers and each other. As part of that, | will be performing monthly site audits to ensure we're
meeting and exceeding the expectations of the bid.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

| look forward to hearing from you!

Josh Bewley



